
Saturday, August 7, 2021 – 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.
Oveta McKeithen Recreational Complex (formerly West Side Park)

445 S.W. 2nd Street, Deerfield Beach

The Broward Sheriff’s Office Deerfield Beach district wants to help 
prepare you for the upcoming school year.

Contact Deputy James Nichols for additional information at 954.480.4300

4 Students will receive backpacks full of school supplies.
4 Recipients will drive through to pick up backpacks from the Natura Blvd. gate without 

exiting their vehicle.
4 Face coverings must be worn at all times.
4 Pedestrians will be allowed to walk-up from SW 3rd Avenue.
4 Children must be present to receive a backpack and supplies.
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